
 

 

University of Greenwich 

MBA (International Business) 

 

Privilege Offer for ACCA Members 

Save up to *HK$4,000 on programme fee 

 

As a member of ACCA, you are entitled to a Privilege Offer presented by the HKMA. If you have 

successfully enrolled in the September 2019 intake of MBA (International Business) of University of 

Greenwich, you will save up to *HK$4,000 on programme fee. 

For details, please contact Ms Eva Lock on 3958 4800. 

In order to enjoy the privilege offer, simply attach this voucher together with the application 

form when you apply for the MBA (International Business) programme. 

 

Candidate Name:  

Programme Applied For:  

ACCA Membership Number:  

 

* Terms & Conditions: 

1. The offer is only for ACCA Members.  Enrolment on behalf of others is not accepted.  In order to enjoy the privilege 

offer, please attach this voucher together with the application form. 

2. Only one voucher can be used at one time. 

3. If you successfully enrol in the September 2019 Intake, HK$2,000 per term will be deducted when making payment for 

the first and the second term tuition fees.  The privilege offer is valid for the first two terms to be completed on or 

before 15 September 2020. 

4. The offer cannot be transferred to other applicants or redeemed for cash. 

5. The offer is not applicable to current University of Greenwich MBA (International Business) programme participants 

and is only limited to new applications. 

6. The offer can only be used for payment of tuition fees for the MBA (International Business) programme commencing 

in September 2019. 

7. The offer cannot be used in conjunction with any other offer including the Continuing Education Fund. 

8. The offer cannot be used for paying the course application fees. 

9. Candidate should be aware that this privilege offer amount will be reflected on his/her payment schedule if they apply 

for the Extended Non-means-tested Loan offered by the Student Finance Office, HKSAR Government. 

10. The offer is subject to change or cancellation at the sole discretion of The Hong Kong Management Association. In 

case of any disputes, the decision of The Hong Kong Management Association should be final. 
 


